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Dear Members of the ALRC:

I am a resident in the Marquette neighborhood, living in the 900 block of Jenifer Street, on the
corner of Jenifer and Paterson Streets. I moved here in July of last year. During the summer
and early fall, I heard considerable noise late into the night. Some of it, such as athletic
whistles, was clearly from Wisco. Otherwise, music and voices could have been Wisco and/or
Prism. The proposed Canopy establishment would be in the 900 block of Williamson Street--
"close to home."
This is a neighborhood and, as such, doesn't really need a night club. Into autumn, noise is
audible even through closed windows. I wonder about people with children on "school
nights."

Please do NOT grant the alcohol and entertainment licenses to Canopy.

Thank you.

Yours truly,
Helen Schneider
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